
 

 
 

17th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have a student who has tested positive for Covid, using school "rapid" Antigen tests. The student 
has been isolated in the Isolation/Quarantine House until they get a PCR test tomorrow, and then 
receive the test results. They do not have concerning symptoms at this stage. The student's Parents 
and NC have been informed.  

We have informed their roommates and another student in closer contact with them, and these 
students will test daily for the next five days. 

Fortunately, almost all within this RBC campus community are vaccinated and boosted. Current 
regulations suggest that no-one else is required to go into isolation/quarantine. We will monitor 
students' health with ongoing care and students may test daily if they have any concern over their 
Covid-19 status. Currently, all students and members of staff test at least twice a week when classes 
are underway - even though this is no longer required in schools by the Authorities. 

Naturally, I will keep you informed of any further major developments.  

With best wishes, 

Laurence Nodder 

Rektor 

laurence.nodder@uwcrobertboschcollege.de 

cc. UWC National Committees 
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